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The Salem Township Board of Trustees met on August 21, 2024 in A Special Meeting for Equipment 
Discussion at the Salem Township Fire Station Conference Room.  Trustee Susan Ramsey called the meeting 
to order at 7:00pm with Trustee Heath Kilburn and Trustee Ralph Blanton present.  Mrs. Ramsey led all those 
present in the pledge to the flag.  
 
Guest:   

• No guest  
 
Trustee Ralph Blanton: 

• At the last meeting we discussed and voted to purchase a JD Tractor with a cab at the price of 
$42,622.88.  Before the purchase was made, we received a quote for a 2024 Case Skid Steer in the 
amount of $66,669.12.  The skid steer will be more beneficial for other township use than the JD Tractor.        
 

Mr. Blanton made a motion to not purchase the JD Tractor and purchase the Skid Steer.  Mr. Kilburn 
seconded the motion.          
Vote:  Mr. Blanton – yea   Mrs. Ramsey - yea    Mr. Kilburn – yea 
 
Mr. Kilburn made a motion to purchase a 72” bucket for the skid steer in the amount of $1,500.00.  Mr. 
Blanton seconded the motion.          
Vote:  Mr. Blanton – yea   Mrs. Ramsey - yea    Mr. Kilburn – yea 
 
 
Adjournment:   

• With no further business to come before the board, Mr. Kilburn made a motion to adjourn the special 
meeting at 7:28pm.  Mr. Blanton seconded the motion.     

Vote:  Mr. Blanton – yea   Mrs. Ramsey - yea    Mr. Kilburn – yea 
 


